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Term 4 

 
27th October 

2022 Kindergarten  

Orientation Afternoon 

3rd November  

2022 Kindergarten  

Orientation Afternoon 

10th November 

2022 Kindergarten  

Orientation Afternoon 

15th November 

Week 7 Academic Year 

Rollover 

Years 7-11 

17th November 

2022 Kindergarten  

Orientation Afternoon 

24th November 2022 

2022 Kindergarten  

Orientation 9am - 3pm 

9th November -  

3rd December  

HSC Examinations 

14th December  

Presentation Night 

Kindergarten 2022 
After a rocky start due to covid 

restrictions  we welcomed our 

Kindergarten students for 2022. 

The orientation program began 

last week and the students have 

now attended 2 of the 7 sched-

uled sessions. Mrs Foster said 

the students will settle in to life 

at Coleambally Central School 

extremely well.   

 

Tell Them From Me 
Information regarding the  

‘Tell Them From Me” survey is 

included in this newsletter.  We 

encourage you to let us know 

your thoughts so we can contin-

ue to improve and develop our 

school policies and create the 

best learning environment we 

can. 

 

School Hats 
The school bucket hats have 

now been distributed to all    

secondary students, if your child 

has not received a hat please 

ask them to come to office to 

get one. Hopefully next week 

we will have some photos!! 



Primary Class Award Winners Week 2 
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Please let us know your thoughts….                                 .  

Information for Parents on the Tell Them From Me Survey 

2021 

 

This Term, our school will be participating in the Partners in Learning parent survey, another part of 

the Tell Them From Me suite of surveys (student, teacher and parent surveys) on student 

engagement. The survey asks parents and carers questions about different factors that are known to 

impact on student wellbeing and engagement. 

Running this survey will help our school understand parents’ and carers’ perspectives on their child’s 

experience at school. These include: communication between parents/carers and staff, activities and 

practices at home and parent/carer views on the school's support of learning and behaviour. This 

valuable feedback will help our school make practical improvements.   

The survey is conducted entirely online on smartphones, iPads, tablets, laptops or computers. The 

survey will typically take 15 minutes or less to complete and is completely confidential.  Although 

participating in the survey is entirely voluntary, your responses are very much appreciated.  

More information about the survey is available at: education.nsw.gov.au/ttfm. To access the survey 

for our school go to:       http//:nsw.tellthemfromme.com/p7q6s  

Survey closes 26th November 2021 

The survey is available in 23 languages. 

                                                                                                                                                  

                                                                                                                                                      

https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/tell-them-from-me.html
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Country Education Fund 
 

The Country Education Foundation of Coleambally-Darlington Point 2022 Grant Applications are now 
open.  Closing date is November 30.  Interviews will be held on December 17, 18 & 19. 
  
Go to www.cef.org.au APPLY NOW and follow the prompts.  For students interested in studying  
Information Technology  or Engineering please refer to the CICL Grant Latta Bonded Scholarship under 
the additional scholarships on our information page. 
  

http://www.cef.org.au/

